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Dear Lee Road Family,

We hope you all enjoyed a fun and restful summer!

We invite you to join the Lee Road PTA to support the numerous PTA

sponsored events that impact children’s health, safety, and education.

As you know, children learn more and have better lives when the school

community works together to share ideas about beneficial programs and activities. Plus, once you

are a member, you will receive weekly emails about pertinent information and PTA sponsored

events. We are encouraging joining online through Givebacks (formerly Memberhub).

You may scan this QR code:

If you wish to send in your cash dues or check made out to Lee Road PTA, please fill out the

information below and place it in an envelope labeled PTAMembership. There is a bin in the main

office. Teacher/Staff membership is $10.

Whatever way you choose to join Lee Road’s PTA, we appreciate your contribution. Feel free to

text/email Teresa Munnelly with questions at 516.865.2540 or teresammunnelly@gmail.com .

Teacher/Staff Teacher/Staff

Member :_____________________________________

Email:_______________________________________

Provide more information here if needed:

We look forward to having YOU as a member! THANK YOU!

Visit us on the web at: www.levittownschools.com/lee/pta and on Facebook @ Lee Road Elementary PTA
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